
 

Dear Editor, 

 

 On behalf of all authors, I would like to thank you for the positive comments 

on our manuscript. Changes were made as suggested according to the reviewer 

comments and highlighted in the manuscript. Following are in detail our replies to the 

comments.  

Reviewer 1.  

Suggestions have been addressed. The authors cannot provide quality illustrations of 

bariatric procedures since are not available.  

Reviewer 2.  

Both comments have been addressed with changes in conclusions, core tips and 

language as suggested.  

Reviewer 3.  

The authors have made changed to the manuscript according the suggestions. Older 

citation ration has been ameliorated. 

Thank you very much for your interest in our work. 

Sincerely 

 

Maria Gazouli, Associate Professor  

School of Medicine, National and Kapodistrian University of Athens, Greece 

Michalakopoulou 176, Athens 11527, Greece 

e-mail: mgazouli@med.uoa.gr 

 


